
 
Please remember these individuals 
and their families in prayer this 
week: Ellen Arnold, Bill Birt, Barbara 
Hall, Bob Hearson, Janice 
Herschkowitz, Bill Hoffman, Livvy 
Huisman, Bob Regester, Anita 
Sauerwein, David Sensenig, Tom 
Shott, and Karen Uhrich 
Continued Concern: Chuck and 
Charlotte Allwein, Jeanie and Carroll 
Ditzler, Pat Herschkowitz, Nan Hoff,  
Randy Lebo, Wilma Miller, Mark 
Tibbitts, Nancy Wengert, those 
serving in the armed services, and the 
congregation of Greencastle 
Presbyterian Church, Greencastle, 
PA. 
 

Sunday, September 8 
Kick-off Sunday 
  8:45 a.m.  Praise service 
10:00 a.m.  Kick-off Breakfast! 
11:00 a.m.  Traditional worship 
Monday, September 9 
  1:30 p.m.  Staff Meeting 
  8:15 p.m.  Shelter until 7:15 a.m. 
Tuesday, September 10 
  2:00 p.m.  Cornwall Manor Birthday Party 
  6:00 p.m.  Knitting Guild 
  8:15 p.m.  Shelter until 7:15 a.m. 
Wednesday, September 11 
  3:30 p.m.  Worship 
  6:30 p.m.  Praise Team 
  7:00 p.m.  WEBS 
  7:30 p.m.  Chancel Choir 
  8:15 p.m.  Shelter until 7:15 a.m 
Thursday, September 12 
  1:30 p.m.  Band Together-Rm 8 
  2:00 p.m.  Grief Support 
  8:15 p.m.  Shelter until 7:15 a.m 
Friday, September 13 
  8:15 p.m.  Shelter until 7:15 a.m 
Saturday, September 14 
12:00 p.m.  Free Noon Meal 
  8:15 p.m.  Shelter until 7:15 a.m 
Sunday, September 15 
  8:45 a.m.  Praise service 
10:00 a.m.  Sunday school for all 
11:00 a.m.  Traditional worship 
  4:00 p.m.  EPYC & Trailblazers 
  8:15 p.m.  Shelter until 7:15 a.m 
 

 
Please remember these 
individuals and their families in 
prayer this week: Bill Birt, Nick 
Burkholder, Merry Capobianco, 
Pauline Charles, Barbara Hall, Bob 
Hearson, Janice Herschkowitz, Bill 
Hoffman, Livvy Huisman, Mason 
Logdahl, Bob Regester, Mary Reitz, 
Anita Sauerwein, David Sensenig, 
Bob Shaak, and Karen Uhrich 
Continued Concern: Chuck and 
Charlotte Allwein, Jeanie and Carroll 
Ditzler, Pat Herschkowitz, Nan Hoff,  
Randy Lebo, Wilma Miller, Mark 
Tibbitts, Nancy Wengert, those 
serving in the armed services, and 
the congregation of Westminster 
Presbyterian Church, Mifflintown, PA 
The chancel flowers today are 
given by the Cochran family in loving 
memory of Jim Haynes. 
The pink rosebud in the chancel 
honors the birth of  Henlee Alice 
Haines, born August 24. Henlee is 
the daughter of Justin and Kristi 
Haines, and the granddaughter of 
our Coordinator of Music Ministries, 
Carole Haines. 

Attendance & Offering  
September 1, 2019 
10:00 AM:  133 
Streaming:  12 
Offering:  $5,260 

If you have a need for prayer, 
please contact Pat Yates (273
-9297),or the church office 
(272-9933). 

St. Andrews hosts the 
Fresh Start Shelter 

September 9—23. A few  
volunteer slots remain. 

Sign up in the Gathering Area 
or on the website! 

It is with heartfelt gratitude that we 
express our appreciation to Lorraine 
and the Deacons of St. Andrews for 
taking the time to prepare and deliv-
er all the delicious food for our fami-
ly during the trying past month. 
We appreciated all the cards, pray-
ers, and words of support as well. 
The visits from Pastor Robin were a 
comfort to Merry as she was faced 
with the devastating diagnosis of 
brain cancer and the difficult path 
this illness forced her to follow. 
It is a blessing to be part of such a 
supportive community of faith. 
   Bob Capobianco  
             and Family 

Fellowship with your  

St. Andrews family 

      Yummy buffet of desserts 

 

        BUT MOST IMPORTANT . . . 

Come learn what wonderful 

things are happening   

in an area unfamiliar with 

 THE GOOD NEWS  

OF JESUS CHRIST!  

 

Sponsored by Presbyterian Women 

Liturgists Needed! 
 
If you had ever thought of serving 
St. Andrews in the role of liturgist, 
now is your chance! The signup 
sheet in the Gathering  
Area has openings, especially for 
the 8:45 service. Try something 
new—you might find your perfect 
ministry spot! 

Wednesday Evening Bible Study 
(WEBS Group) 

 
The WEBS Group will begin our 
study season on Wednesday, 
September 11th at 7:)) pm in the 
Chapel. We will be studying the 
book “Welcoming the Stranger” by 
Matthew Soerens and Jenny 
Yang.  

The PW Sewing Group is 
Hosting a Birthday Party at 
Cornwall Manor...Join us! 

 
Tuesday, September 10, 2 PM 

Activity Room at Cornwall 
Manor Health Center 
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CHURCH STAFF 

Class of 2020 
Bob Capobianco 

Fred Jones 
Barry Kohr 

Craig Lowrie 

Class of 2019 
Annette Chevalier 

Ken Gries 
Donna Kuntz 

Nicki Overholt 
Karen Regester 

Class of 2020 
Maggie Beatty 

Jean Gigler 
Lorraine Lowrie 
Lew Sauerwein 

Kathy Wissinger 

Class of 2021 
Judy Borger 
John Butler 

Melynda Cochran 
Robert Kopp 

Christine Nelson 

Class of 2021 
John Goetze 
John Reitz 
Tom Shott 

Gary Strock 

Class of 2019 
Jody DeWald 
Ben Donley 

Connie Dowhower 
Lee Samuelson 

DEACONS 
Deacon Moderator - Donna Kuntz 

TRUSTEES 
President of the Trustees - Fred Jones 

Class of 2020 
Carla Dowd 

Rebecca Lister 
Bill Mulligan 
Jere Shiner 

Class of 2019 
Robin Gries 
Ron Hetrick 

David Overholt 
Betsy Sensenig 

Class of 2021 
Rick Borger 

Beckie Dreibelbis 
Stuart Juppenlatz 

Robert Lowrie 

SESSION 
Clerk of Session - Glenn Royer 

SPIRITUAL LEADERS OF 
ST. ANDREWS PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

INFANT CHILDCARE,  is offered in 
the Nursery on the main level from 
8:30 a.m. till 12:30 a.m.  In 
compliance with our Safe 
Sanctuary Policy, all St. Andrews 
personnel and volunteers dealing 
with children have received 
clearance with the Police 
Department. 
CHILDREN ARE ALWAYS 
WELCOME IN WORSHIP. 
TO OCCUPY YOUNG CHILDREN, 
please feel free to borrow a blue 
activity bag, available in the 
narthex and by the coat rack area 
near the elevator, or use the activity 
sheets located with the bulletins at 
both entrances to the sanctuary. 

 
We hope you 
will feel 
comfortable 
and  fulfilled, 
and that you 
will be 
strengthened 
to meet the challenges of your 
daily life.  Join us in the Gathering 
Area beyond the Narthex for 
refreshment and fellowship. 

St. Andrews 
MISSION 
SPOTLIGHT  
For  
SEPTEMBER 

100% Juice, 
Breakfast 

Bars, 
Bagged 

Popcorn,  

OFFICE INFORMATION 
St. Andrews Presbyterian Church 

600 S. 12th Street Lebanon PA  17042 
Hours:  Mon.-Fri., 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Phone:  717-272-9933  
www.standrewslebanon.org 

E-mail:   office@standrewslebanon.org 
 

Sunday school  
Resumes next Sunday 10AM 

FOR ADULTS  
All Are Welcome! 

 
The Vineyard Class (Library)  
Leader: Ken Gries  
Fall Topic:  Paul’s letter to the  
Galatians 
 
Coffee and Conversation (Chapel) 
class will resume regular meetings on 
Sunday, September 15, at 10:00 a.m. 
Each week we will study one of the 
Psalms, learning about the several 
types of psalms, their varied purposes 
and styles, and their place in Jewish 
and Christian worship traditions. 
 
No particular preparation will be re-
quired.  All are welcome to join the 

PreK—Grade 3 Room 1 (upstairs) 

Grades 4—6 Room 4 (upstairs) 

Grades 7—8  Room 7 (downstairs) 

Grades 9—12 Youth Center 


